
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

  

 

FNDE 102 EXAMINATION AND SEMINAR 

 

 

Dear Students, 

We wish to inform you that the University of Peradeniya has decided to conduct a 

repeat examination for FNDE 102 (Basic Mathematics) during the month of 

February 2025.  

 

BA - New Syllabus (2015 / 2016 / 2018 / 2019 BA - New Syllabus) students who 

did not obtain C-  grade or above for the FNDE 102 (Basic Mathematics) are 

requested to apply for the forthcoming seminar and Examination of FNDE 102, 

scheduled to be held in February 2025 as follows : 

 

Seminar : 15.02.2025 

FNDE 102 Examination : 22.02.2025 

 

 

Please note that it is compulsory  to obtain at least C - grade to complete the  

FNDE 102 Basic Mathematics examination  

 

Students are requested to fill the downloaded application and make a payment of 

Rs. 3750/= at once for the Seminar and examination fee and send it to CDCE by 

registered post on or before 13.02.2025. In addition to that the students are 

requested to send a scan copy of the application and payment slip to : 

fnde102@gmail.com 

 

Incomplete applications or late applications will be not considered for the 

examination.  

 

Duly filled application should be sent by Registered post to : 

Senior Assistant Registrar 

Center for Distance and Continuing Education 

No. 43, Old Galaha Road,  

Peradeniya.  

 
 

Please note that it is compulsory to obtain at least C- grade to pass the Foundation 

courses (FNDE) including Basic Mathematics. 


